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Chair Dexter, Vice-Chairs Gamba and Helfrich, and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

My name is Sandra and I live in District 24. I am writing to you today because there is 

an issue that concerns me and my community. 

 

 

The problem is that there are 14,655 Oregonians who were left homeless in 2020 

and there are still more that have not been reported. 

 

 

The proposed Stable Homes for Oregon Families Act will prevent families from being 

evicted from their homes. 

 

 

In 2017 I suffered eviction because the rents went up twice what I was paying at that 

time and other members of my family also suffered eviction. To be able to have 

another house was very difficult, why; Some rental companies asked for various 

requirements and if we did not have those requirements, they charged us $8,000.00 

dollars to rent the house and my family and I are low-income and we did not have 

that amount of money. 

 

 

I hope you will support this bill...Stable Homes For Oregon Families, which will help 

families like mine maintain a stable home during difficult times. 

 

 

Many for your support. 

 

 

Sandra 

 

 


